
Sent: Wednesday, Jul 23, 2014 8:03 AM 
To: City of Victoria 
Subject: City's Bicycle Master Plan Update 
 
From: Stuart Walker 
Email :  
Reference :  
Daytime Phone : Not provided 
 
Honourable Mayor and members of City Council, as a frequent bicyclist in our city I ask that you 
seriously consider the seven issues raised in the GVCC's Letter to the Mayor and Council; and 
Direct City staff to complete a feasibility study for a 2- way cycle track on Pandora Avenue and to 
present the findings of this study to the public. 
 
Thank you   
 
 

 


